
 
 

Dress in your house colours – Friday 1st April (Years 1 to 6 only!) 
On Friday 1st April, there will be a Spelling and Grammar quiz, hosted by our Junior Leadership Team. Your child will 
today come home wearing a coloured sticker – this represents their ‘house’ colour - please can your child come to 

school on Friday 1st April wearing an item of clothing/accessory that matches this colour. Thank you! 

Easter egg raffle in aid of Ukraine 
We will be running our annual Easter egg raffle this year to raise funds for those affected by the war in Ukraine. Eggs 

are being donated by the school staff and raffle tickets are available to purchase from the class teacher for £1 per 
strip. The draw will take place on Thursday 7th April. Thank you for your support! 

Celebration Mass – 3rd April at 9:30am 

Sunday 3rd April marks the fourth Celebration Mass of the calendar year and it would be lovely to see as many All 
Souls children and families in attendance as possible. We look forward to seeing you at 9:30am. 

 

Year 2, 4 & 6 mass – Tuesday 29th March 
Year 2, 4 & 6 will be attending mass at 9:30am on Tuesday. Family and friends are most welcome to join us! 

 

Year 5 Stations of the Cross – Wednesday 30th March 
Year 5 will be visiting All Souls’ Church for Stations of the Cross on Wednesday at 10:15am. Family and friends also 

welcome! 
 

First Holy Communion & Confirmation Sacramental Preparation 
Please keep the dates for the monthly Sacramental Preparation sessions in your diary: 

Saturday 30th April / Saturday 21st May 
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